
Telegram expressing regrets of Paul E. Winter for
not being able to attend a dinner honoring Robert E.
Hannegan

8x10 inches (21x26 cm)  Black & White

Related Collection  Hannegan, Robert E. Papers 

Keywords  Dinners and dining  Telecommunication  

HST Keywords Hannegan, Robert E. - Ref. To; Internal Revenue Service - Ref. To; Knights Of The Cauliflower Ear; Winter, Paul E. - Ref. To

Rights  The Library is unaware of any copyright claims to this item; use at your own risk. 

Note: If you use this image, rights assessment and attribution are your responsibility.

Harry S. Truman Library & Museum.

Attention media: Please make note of this item's accession number. Print out this page and retain it for your permissions records before downloading
this image file for possible publication. Library staff cannot sign permissions forms or provide additional paperwork. The Library charges no usage
fees for downloaded images.

Accession Number
98-2373

Description
A photo of a Western Union telegram to Robert E. Hannegan
expressing regrets of Paul E. Winter not being able to attend the
dinner honoring Hannegan as Commissioner of the Internal
Revenue Service. From: The Album, Knights of the Cauliflower
Ear Proudly Acclaim the Presidential Appointment of Hon. Robert
E. Hannegan as Commissioner of Internal Revenue.
Date(s)
November 13, 1943
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